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This bill will only impact law-abiding citizens and infringe on our constitutional right to 

purchase and own firearms. It adds unnecessary expense and hurdles. We already 

have a system in place to validate the legal-right to own a firearm. This bill seems to 

only be to discourage and prevent law-abiding Oregonians from purchasing a firearm 

by adding extra, and unnecessary, procedures and expenses to owning a firearm. 


